
Information for students  

summer term 2020 – update (09-04-2020) 

Start: Teaching will start on Monday, the 20th of April 2020 in online form ONLY.  

End: The summer term will this time be extended until 7th of August 2020.  

This is meant not as additional classes but for catch up where necessary. 

Registration for courses: Please register for all your courses on campus online.   

Language courses: Please register for your language courses on campus online.  

For African languages (Bambara, Hausa, Swahili): campus online from 23-04 to 03-05-2020.  

For Arabic and German language courses please contact your lecturers and check relevant 

information on the Language Centre website: https// www.sz.uni-bayreuth.de/index.php?id=8  

 

Exams: If any exam had to be postponed (from winter term 2019/20 or during the block 

courses which were held during the break) please ask you lecturer about the state-of-the art.  

For the exams to be held at the end of the summer term or during the next break please make 

sure that your lecturer keeps you informed accordingly.  

Term papers: If the submission date of your paper had to been postponed (since winter term 

2019/20) please ask you lecturer about the state-of-the art. 

Presentations: If one of your exams is a presentation please check with your lecturer(s) 

whether this is possible during the summer term and what technical support is necessary. 

BA/MA theses: If you wish to register for your BA or MA thesis during the summer term or 

during the break please get into contact with your potential supervisors and moderator asap. 

 

Course material and online connection: Please check the e-learning platform for your 

courses and campus online emails for further information on your individual seminars. 

Keeping in contact: Please check your university email account regularly and also keep in 

regular contact with your study programme moderator.  

 

Availability: Please note that you can always reach your lecturers by email. For their email 

addresses check the AVVA website or ask one of your fellow students (see WhatsApp-group) 


